CHAPTER 8

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

- 8.1 We thank the respective Chairman and members of the Pay Trend Survey Committee and the Committee on Civil Service Consultative Machinery for their efforts and contributions.
- 8.2 We are most grateful to those individual members of staff, staff unions and departmental management who have written to us to express their views on how the consultative machinery in the civil service could be further improved. We record our thanks to those staff associations which attended the meetings with members of the Committee on Civil Service Consultative Machinery.
- 8.3 We would also like to record our gratitude to the staff of the Civil Service Branch for their general assistance and co-operation during the year.
- 8.4 Last but not least, we wish to express our appreciation to the Secretary-General and his staff in the Commission Secretariat for their hard work and continued loyal support throughout the year.